
 
 
May 7, 2025 
 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families, 

On behalf of everyone at Caledonia Community Schools, thank you! 

We are truly grateful for your trust, partnership, and support in renewing the Non-Homestead 
Operating Millage. Your vote makes a real difference for our students, our staff, and our entire 
community. Because of you, we can continue providing the high-quality educational experiences 
our kids deserve—experiences that help them learn, grow, and thrive every day. 

This renewal helps maintain the staffing, programs, and opportunities that make Caledonia such 
a special place to learn. Thank you for continuing to believe in the mission of Caledonia 
Community Schools.  

Together, we are building a lasting legacy for our students today and for generations to come! 

With gratitude,​
 

Dirk Weeldreyer​
Superintendent 

 


